
Report for Industrial Visit on 16.04.2025 

On 16.04.2025, with ref to letter no. CSE / 3546, dated: 08.04.2025, Dr. Daljeet Singh 

and Er. Meetali along with 38 students of B section second year visited to “Solitaire 

Infosys Pvt. Ltd”, Mohali, in college bus. The company head Er. Gagandeep Singh and 

Supervisor, Mrs. Sandeep Singh addressed students about the future scope of 

Computer Science and Engineering. They discussed regarding the latest technologies 

with students and showcased them their ongoing projects. They gave introduction 

about their company and its staff members. In addition to this, they have also offered 

and showed keen interest for interaction with other section students of GNDEC 

College. The students had amazing experience with this industrial visit as it gave them 

exposure to understand recent advancements in technology, making them familiar with 

ongoing projects and working environment.  

 



 

 


